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18 April, 2018 
 
 
Dear Tareq Hassan, 
 
Thank you for completing the IPEN membership application and for informing us that 
International Youth Council – Yemen endorses IPEN’s Stockholm, Dubai and Minamata 
Declarations. I am pleased to now welcome IYCY as an IPEN Participating Organization (PO) and 
a member of the IPEN Global Network. Welcome! 
 
You soon will receive an email from the IPEN Regional Coordinator within your region who will 
provide more details on how IPEN works, how you can be involved, and how to receive updates 
and information from the IPEN network. 
 
IPEN is a meaningful global network, as each IPEN Participating Organization shares the 
collective vision for a toxics-free future for all. We share information and help each other in the 
IPEN family. 
 
I look forward to working with you and learning more about IYCY’s work and priorities. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Björn Beeler 
IPEN General Manager and International Coordinator 
 


